
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 
 
We've moved! 

 
We’re so proud of our new space that we’re inviting you to our Open House, 

October 12th, from 12:00p.m. - 5:00 p.m., so you can see firsthand all our 
programs and services. 
 

We now have dedicated areas to develop a neuroscience lab, a pediatric treatment 
center, an enhanced music studio, an expanded library, a music meditation studio, 

a video archiving lab and much more. 
 
Festivities for the day will include musical and educational demonstrations and 

discussions involving our music therapists, patients and experts in the field.  World-
renowned neuroscientist, Dr. Petr Janata, our 2010 Music Has Power Award 

Recipient will deliver a keynote presentation on “Music and Memory” at 3:30p.m.  
At 4:30p.m., music therapist Marlon Sobol will lead a “Drumming for Wellness” 
circle for the community. 

 
We think this is a great opportunity for you, our supporters, to see how we’ve 

expanded our reach, our influence and how we are helping more and more people 
each year with music therapy through our Institute for Music and Neurologic 
Function. 

 
We’re still located at Beth Abraham at 612 Allerton Avenue, but are now on the 

second floor  (2ZP) with four times the space. Please RSVP to the IMNF office, 718-
519-5840, or imnf@bethabe.org. 

 
I look forward to greeting each one of you on the 12th. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Connie Tomaino  
Executive Director and Co-Founder 


